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Re: Limerick Generating Station Units 1 and 2 ODocket Nos. 50-352 and 50-353 g \&g.L~| '
Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

Transmitted herewith are two magnetic tapes of meteorological data
as requested by your letter of July 6, 1981.

Tapes are provided for Limerick Meteorological Tower No. I for 1972
through 1976 and for Limerick Tower No. 2 for April 1972 through March 1973.
The data are hour-by-hour listings of hourly averaged parameters and are
in the format required by the NRC for the FSAR submittal.

Very truly yours,
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